
The University ol Greenwich Quantity Surveying twinning degree programme students in 
the midst ol a practical lesson during the visit to Sunway College ol the Rt. Hon. M n i s t e r 
John P a n e n , British S e c r e t a r y ol Stats lor Education. 

SUNWAY COLLEGE 
IMPRESSES BRITISH 

MINISTER OF EDUCATION 

The Rt. Hon. John Patten MP, the 
British Secretary of State for 
Education, visited Malaysia in early 
April as a guest of the Malaysian 
Government. 

During his 3-day visit, he nnade a 
trip to Sunway College specially to 
observe how the British degree 
and 'A' Level programmes were 
being run "off-shore". 

Accompanied by a distinguished 
delegation which included the 
Baroness Pauline Perry, Director 
of the British Education and 
Training Sector Group and Sir 
Roger Eliot of the University of 
Oxford, Mr Patten was met upon 
arrival by Dato' (Dr) Jeffrey Cheah, 
Founder of Sunway College and 
President of the SungeiWay Group 
and the Management Team of the 
College. 

During the 1-hour visit, the Rt. 
Hon. Minister was shown how the 
British Twinning and 'A' Level 
programmes were being run at 
Sunway and the various facilities 
being provided for the students. 

In this letter of appreciation to our 
President, Dato' (Dr) Jeffrey 
Cheah, Mr Patten had this to say:-

" I was very impressed by 
what I saw of the work and 
resources of the College during 
my brief, butfascinatingtour. Your 
students were a true credit to the 
exciting programme you put on in 
your excellent facilities." 

The Rt. Hon. Minister John Panen exchanging gitts with Dato' (Dr) J e l l r o y Cheah 
during the lorroer's visit to Sunway Colege in April 1984. 

Elizabeth Lee 
Sunway College 
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